
April 6, 2022 
 
 

THE FOLLOWING APPLICANTS HAVE APPLIED FOR AN OPERATOR’S LICENSE 
FOR THE LICENSE YEAR 2020-2022 AND HAVE BEEN RECOMMENDED FOR 
APPROVAL BASED ON THEIR RECORD CHECK BY THE POLICE DEPARTMENT: 
  
  

Boehnlein Mikayla A. N654 Military Rd. Sherwood 

Hartzheim Brett M. 521 E. Evergreen Dr. Kaukauna 

La Chance Jason L. 1973 Andraya Ln. De Pere 

Lamers Breanna R. 505 Wilson St. Little Chute 

Menting-Kelly Kaitlin A. 304 E. 8th St. Kaukauna 

Regmi Sandeep  2111 S. Maplecrest Dr.  #6 Appleton 

Subedi Manisha G. 153 W. Calumet St.  Apt. #1 Appleton 

 
 
  
  
THE FOLLOWING APPLICANTS HAVE APPLIED FOR A TEMPORARY 
OPERATOR’S LICENSE FOR THE DATE NOTED AND HAVE BEEN 
RECOMMENDED FOR APPROVAL BASED ON THEIR RECORD CHECK BY THE 
POLICE DEPARTMENT: 
  
  

Boehnlein Amber M. 1109 Harrison St.  Kaukauna April 17, 2022 

  


